
 

 

NOMINATION FOR DIRECTORS 

Nominations for the Board of Directors for the LFIA are now open. 

Applications will be accepted anytime before Wednesday 29 October 2014. Applications forms 
are available from the LFIA website or at the email address below. All applicants will need to be 
members of the LFIA (you can join on line at https://living-future.org/membership-options) and 
must be nominated by any two other LFIA members.  
 

The LFIA is seeking professional, ethical, knowledgeable and hard-working Board members who 
are passionate about a living future. 

 
The Board of Directors will select voluntary board of Officers, including: 
• Chair 
• Vice-Chair 
• Treasurer 
• Secretary 
• ILFI Seat 
• Fundraising Chair 
• Education Chair 
• Advocacy Chair 

 
 

Experience and knowledge in fundraising and advocacy is very desirable. 
 
 

Nominations will reviewed by the current Directors to ensure they accord with these parameters. 
Should there be more candidates nominated than there are vacancies, balloting lists will be 

prepared containing the names of the candidates in an order determined by lot. The ballot will 
take place at the Annual General Meeting, which will occur on Friday 29 November 2014.  Each 

Member is entitled to vote for any number of candidates not exceeding the number of vacancies. 
If there are no more candidates nominated than there are vacancies, then the chairperson of the 

Annual General Meeting will declare those candidates elected as Directors. 

 

https://living-future.org/membership-options


 

 

About the LFIA 

The Living Future Institute Australia (LFIA) is dedicated to establishing a powerful network of 
informed, influential, and active global citizens who are committed to assisting the International 

Living Future Institute spread its vision and realise its ambitions in Australia of redefining 
humanity’s relationships with the ecosystems we inhabit. Joining together as citizens of the 

planet, we seek to redirect our future towards a society that is socially just, culturally rich and 
ecologically restorative. 

The LFIA was established in 2012 by a passionate founding committee as a visionary hub for 
restorative programs and action within Australia. The Australian Institute provides training, 

support, and design initiatives across four innovative international programs. 

 
 

If you are interested and would like to find out more, please contact us at:  
admin@living-future.org.au  
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